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 Narrandera East Infants School 
 

  Excellence in Early Learning  
 

What’s happening at Narrandera East 

4th December 2018 
 

Week  8 

—————————————————————————–———————————————                       
  

03/12/18  Presentation Day 
 
05/12/18  Junee Excursion - Yr 2 
 
06/12/18  Fruit & vegetable day 
     
07/12/18  Sport 
   Library 
   Scripture 
        

 

 
Week  9 
———————————————————— 
 
10/12/18  P&C meeting 7.30pm 
 
11/12/18  Gold Afternoon Tea 
 
13/12/18  Teloca/Opal Nursing  
   Home visit - Whole school 
   Fruit & vegetable day 
     
14/12/18  Sport 
   Library 
   Scripture 
 

 
Week 10 
———————————————————— 
 
17/12/18  Griffith Excursion 
 
18/12/18  Class Parties 
 
19/12/18  Last day of school for  
   all students 
     
    

School Contact Details: 

 47-57 Elizabeth Street Narrandera NSW 2700 

 T: 02 6959 1858     F: 02 6959 1756      

 E: narrandere-p.admin@det.nsw.edu.au    

 W: www.narrandere-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

 

Congratulations Jamin Makeham 

on receiving 

Dux of Narrandera East Infants School 2018 
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Week 8, term 4               

Principal’s news                   Congratulations 

Awards for week 8, term 4 
 

Kindergarten 
Dean Quince 

Improved oral reading 
Ava Rhodes 

Knowing the words of our Christmas songs 
Oliver Morton 

Problem solving in maths 
 

Year 1 
Zoay Hodgetts 

Sharing interesting news with the class 
Jacko Sanders 

His improved attitude to work and school 
Liam Tyrrell 

Improved independence in written mentals 
Jasmine Hannan 

Improved work habits 
 

Year 2 
Cadence McDuff 

For improvement in her problem  
solving skills 

Kyan Whiteman 
For independent work in Literacy groups 

Alexis Morton 
For her wonderful story writing 

 

Science awards 
Samuel Mohr 

Working collaboratively 
Andrew Jacobs 

Identifying solids, liquids and gases 
John Hallam 

Supporting his peers 
 

Reader of the week 
Charlie Jessett, Georgie Hall &  

Jamin Makeham 
 

Go for Gold 
Jai McNaughton, Aizla Shrestha, John 
Hallam, Zachariah Hutchison, Andrew 

Jacob, Jessica Davies, Micah Campbell 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Principal’s Awards 
John Hallam, Huxley Lilford,  

Alexis Morton 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Presentation Day 
It was lovely to see so many of our friends and family members 
come along to our Presentation Day yesterday. This year we 
also had Steph Cooke, Member for Cootamundra with us to 
present our Year 2 Graduation Bags and special awards. 
Congratulations to all students for your application and effort 
throughout the year and special recognition to all our award 
recipients.  
 
Swimming School 
Thankyou Mrs Beaumont for organising our Year 2 Swimming 
Program again this year. We also appreciated the support from 
coaches Dycinta Lee and Terry Lawrence. 
 
St Joseph’s Concert Rehearsal 
Thankyou to St Joseph’s school for inviting us to watch your 
dress rehearsal for ’Alice in Wonderland.’ We wish you all the 
best for your Wednesday and Thursday evening performances. 
 
Year 2 Junee Excursion 
Mrs Ash, Mrs Levett, Ashleigh and myself will be accompanying 
the Year 2 students to their end of year excursion to the Junee 
Chocolate Factory tomorrow. We are all looking forward to 
making our big freckle! 
 
PPA Meeting 
I will be attending my final Primary Principals meeting for the 
year in Wagga on Friday this week. Toni Campbell will be 
teaching Kindergarten on Friday. 
 
K/1/2 Excursion to Griffith Cinema and Bowling 
On Monday 17th December all K/1/2 students will be travelling 
to Griffith to watch the movie ‘Elliot the Littlest Reindeer’ at the 
Griffith Cinema. After the movie we will all go Ten Pin Bowling. 
Students will receive a drink and popcorn during the movie. 
They will need to pack their own recess and lunch, including a 
drink bottle. Sports clothes are to be worn. No hats please. 
Apologies for putting a reminder in last weeks special note when 
we hadn’t even sent the information home  
regarding the excursion!  
The cost of the day  
is $40.00 per student.  
Please find attached, the  
permission envelope. 

   
Have a great week everyone 
Karen Babbs 
Principal 
                                                            

                                                                                    
            3 Principal’s Awards 

                                                                                    Jamin Makeham 



 

Week 8, term 4                                   

Go for Gold Afternoon Tea 
Congratulations to the following Go for Gold students who will celebrating with an afternoon tea 

on Tuesday 11th December at 1.00pm.  

Georgie Hall, Olive Hardman, Braxton Lilford, Zachariah Hutchison, Liam Tyrrell, Jamin 

Makeham, Cadence McDuff, Jai McNaughton, Oliver Mohr, Alexis Morton, Alexis Stone, Blake 

Quince, Bella Scott & Kyan Whiteman. Well done! 

More photos of the 2018 Presentation Day  

can be found on our website; 

www.narrandere-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 


